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I oppose this bill strongly on every level it is unconstitutional to charge someone to 

exercise a  

Right. This is just another way to push the gun grabbing agenda and I no way has 

anything to do 

With public safety. And as always it only affects law biding citizens who do the right 

thing anyways. 


